
Are you a Florida homeowner
affected by Hurricane Helene?

SBP
can

help!

We provide FREE support throughout the
FEMA appeals process. A skilled associate
will guide you through the process and file
the appeal on your behalf.  

If you are a homeowner affected Hurricane Helene, APPLY
to FEMA for  assistance. If you are de﻿nied assistance or
under awarded, YOU SHOULD APPEAL! SBP can help
you appeal for free.

You applied for FEMA assistance and received an initial award or
response letter.
You owned and occupied the home that was damaged at the time of
the disaster.

Contact us if:

1 (800) 276-9511

Three ways to connect with our nonprofit support team
for FREE appeals assistance:

FEMAHELP@SBPUSA.ORG

SBPUSA.ORG/GETHELP
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